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https://vimeo.com/713302427/7c2f25fba6
https://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/giving/special-events/annual-dinner-sponsors
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LEADER’S CLUB WELCOMES HEROES & COOL KIDS PROGRAM 

Program Leader Michael Spence talks to the 
teens about self-esteem, confidence building, 
and personal growth.  Not shown, Program 
Leader Harrison Moran Fernandez. 

HARBORVIEW CHILDREN BUTTERFLY PROJECT

https://www.heroesandcoolkids.org/
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MISSED AN ISSUE? 

All Board newsletters can be 

found on the YMCA website at 

http://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/

about-us/assocation-newsletter. 

Falguni Patel 

Karen Alexander 

Rachael Masturzo 

http://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/about-us/association-newsletter
http://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/about-us/association-newsletter
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
MEMORY LOSS 

VS. ALZHEIMERS 
8 
JUN 
11am-12pm 

Edison 

YMCA 

26 
JUN 
9am-11am 

Roosevelt 

Park 

BIKE RODEO 

5 
SEP 
 

Roosevelt 

Park 

5K RUN/WALK 21 
JUN 
 

12-1pm 

via Zoom 

CHILD CARE JOB FAIR 
 

20 
JUN 
 

Various 

Locations 

CAMP BEGINS! BLOOD DRIVES JUN- 
AUG 
 

Metuchen Y 

June 26 

August 28 

8a-12:30p 

GOLF CLASSIC 6 
OCT 
 

Metuchen 

Golf & 

Country 

Club 

9 
OCT 
 

Metuchen 

High School 

TOT TROT 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/middlesex-county-bike-rodeos-tickets-272785547917
https://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/camp/information
https://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/docs/default-source/events/edison-oakcrest.png?sfvrsn=48475e47_2
file:///C:/Users/veronica.vargas/OneDrive - YMCA Of Metuchen New Jersey/Desktop/child-care-job-fair.png
https://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/camp/information
file:///C:/Users/veronica.vargas/OneDrive - YMCA Of Metuchen New Jersey/Desktop/Memory Loss.png
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WEEK OF THE YOUNG CHILD 

Week of the Young Child, a National/New Jersey Association for the 

Education of Young Children (NAEYC) event, is held every year in April to 

celebrate early learning, young children, their teachers, families and 

communities.  The children celebrated Music Monday, Tasty Tuesday, Work 

Together Wednesday, Artsy Thursday and Family Friday.   

CHILD CARE INITIATIVES IN APRIL 
April is a busy month for the many child care initiatives held to celebrate, 

educate and protect our children. 

FIVE DAYS OF ACTION 

PREVENT CHILD ABUSE MONTH 

HEALTHY KIDS DAY 

Five Days of Action, a week-long social media awareness campaign to raise 

awareness and inspire adults to take action to protect children from sexual 

abuse, is a joint initiative between Y-USA and the Darkness to Light 

Foundation.  During the Five Days of Action, the Y engaged in critical steps 

of prevention—Know, See, Respond—that will help adults better protect 

children.  For more information about preventing child sexual abuse, 

visit www.fivedaysofaction.org.  

Sponsored by Prevent Child Abuse New Jersey, the “Pinwheels for 

Prevention” campaign is held every April in observance of Child Abuse 

Prevention Month.  The pinwheel logo was chosen as a national symbol of 

prevention because it is fun and joyful and evokes childlike notions, 

exemplifying the “great childhoods” we desire for all children.  The 

children made a pinwheel gardens to remind everyone that keeping 

children safe is important. 

Sponsored by Y-USA, Healthy Kids Day celebrates children’s mental 

and physical health, while teaching healthy habits for children and 

families, encouraging active play, and inspiring a lifetime love of 

physical activity.  The children had fun enjoying activities, playing 

games and creating art, while enjoying visits from vendors such as 

Kinder Pediatrics and Hackensack Meridian Health. 

https://njaeyc.org/
https://njaeyc.org/
https://www.d2l.org/
https://www.d2l.org/
http://www.fivedaysofaction.org/
https://www.preventchildabusenj.org/
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The Edison Y's child care program held an art 

show to raise funds for the Annual Support 

Campaign. Teachers worked with the 

students for weeks to prepare and parents 

had the chance to support the local artists—

their children! The kids loved seeing their 

work on display and the parents enjoyed 

getting a peek into how the Y uses the 

Creative Curriculum to promote art. 
 

-Contributed by Caroline Rankin 

 

The South Amboy YMCA, in collaboration with South Amboy Township 

and the Board of Education, are once again offering Safety Around 

Water swim lessons for all second grade students in the district.  

Given that the Township is a waterfront community, Council President 

Mickey Gross felt that it was imperative that children learned how to 

swim and the collaboration with the South Amboy YMCA made that 

happen.  The program ran in 2019, but was put on hold due to COVID

-19.  The program will 

serve over 80 students, who were very excited about the 

program. 
 

Pictured left are: SAY lifeguard Jim Ronan, Dr. Martin Gurczeski, 

Acting Superintendent of South Amboy Public Schools, Council 

President Mickey Gross, Rose Cushing, President & CEO, YMCA of 

MEWSA, South Amboy Mayor Fred Henry, SAY Board Member 

Zusette Dato, SAY Branch Board Chair Anthony Conrad , SAY Board 

Member Patrick Walsh, SAY Aquatic Coordinator Dave Diez. 

 

-Contributed by Gerry Gessie 
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On April 9th, the Edison Y held their first Holi event since 2019!  The rainy weather couldn't keep the members 

away from attending the event. DJ Dean Seda provided the music while Aanchal, Sakshi and Srividya led Zumba 

and Bollywood routines for the guests.  Sakshi's Bollywood Choreography class also performed and premiered 

what they had been working on for the past 8 weeks! Everyone had an amazing time playing with the colors of 

spring and are looking forward to next year. 
 

-Contributed by Caroline Rankin 

On May 25, the YPCC and the Piscataway Senior Center teamed up and hosted Senior Fitness Day.  Seniors 

walked on the indoor track, blood pressure checks were taken, a Fit for Life Fitness Class was held, and 

insurance eligibility was checked 

for insurance groups.  There was 

also a Q&A session on YMCA 

membership programs.  All 

participants were encouraged to 

wear red, white and blue! 

 

-Contributed by Meghan Doriety 

On Wednesday, May 4th, the Metuchen YMCA held a beer tasting 

fundraiser at Hailey’s Parlor in Metuchen.  Attendees enjoyed sampling 

different beers in the 100th Anniversary commemorative beer glass that 

they received.  $1,000 was raised which will go towards the Annual 

Support Campaign.  A special thanks 

to Hailey’s owner Moshe Atzbi (fondly 

known to everyone as Moe) for his 

continuing support , Hailey’s staff 

member Nicole Perez, and Board 

Member Joseph Cascio for organizing the event.  A good time was had by all 

while raising money for a good cause! 
 

-Contributed by Liz Bennett 
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April 16th marked the beginning of a 

new tradition at Oakcrest!  The 

Edison Y held their first ever Spring 

Egg Hunt and had over 1,000 

guests throughout the day!  In 

addition to the Egg Hunt, 

participants met the Easter Bunny 

between getting their faces painted 

and playing with different games 

that were set up.  They are already 

counting down to next year's event! 
 

-Contributed by Caroline Rankin

UPCOMING BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS 
 June 22                                 Summer Break                                 September 28 

Rose Cushing, President & CEO, appeared on Withum’s podcast, “Civic 

Warriors”, to talk about YMCA of MEWSA’s programs and services and how the 

Y has adapted and continued to serve families in need during the pandemic and 

some of the challenges that we continue to face. 

 

Withum’s podcast was created to share relatable 

stories that motivate and build consensus in the 

nonprofit community.   

https://www.withum.com/resources/celebrating-100-years-of-service-with-the-ymca/?utm_source=marketo&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=podcast&utm_content=civic%20warriors&mkt_tok=NDI0LUtCSy01ODIAAAGEkN69-uPPOPXQdbjy5FOoh1Z9lshSTG4L3txwdcnUkgDtyvhbAf2CWPayI9umh
https://www.withum.com/resources/celebrating-100-years-of-service-with-the-ymca/?utm_source=marketo&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=podcast&utm_content=civic%20warriors&mkt_tok=NDI0LUtCSy01ODIAAAGEkN69-uPPOPXQdbjy5FOoh1Z9lshSTG4L3txwdcnUkgDtyvhbAf2CWPayI9umh
https://www.withum.com/resources/?publication_filter=92
https://www.withum.com/resources/celebrating-100-years-of-service-with-the-ymca/?utm_source=marketo&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=podcast&utm_content=civic%20warriors&mkt_tok=NDI0LUtCSy01ODIAAAGEkN69-uPPOPXQdbjy5FOoh1Z9lshSTG4L3txwdcnUkgDtyvhbAf2CWPayI9umh
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Author Lisa Jacovsky visited the 
Edison Y Pre-K classroom to read a 
book from her Let's Talk series. The 
series focuses on the importance of 
autism awareness and acceptance. 
The students loved the book and 
learned the importance of treating 
everyone with kindness! 

-Contributed by Caroline Rankin

Good Vibes Café,  located on Lafayette Ave. in Fords, hosted a 
fundraiser to support the 2022 Annual Support Campaign on Saturday, 
May 21st.  20% of all proceeds were donated back to the YMCA to 
support child care scholarships.  

We would like to thank Good Vibes Nutrition Co. for their generosity! 

-Contributed by Cindy Shields

GRANT AND DONOR RECOGNITION 

New York Life Foundation $500 Operating support and program funding. 
 
 

Y-USA $6,500 To support swim scholarships for youth from 

underserved communities. 

South Amboy Elks Lodge $3,000 To support our Safety Around Water program. 

  

Manasquan Bank $5,000 General Operating support. 

Certified instructor Tom Zimmerman leads a LiveSTRONG® class, a 
program that helps cancer survivors transition from cancer 
treatment to feeling physically and emotionally strong enough to 
return to their “new” normal.  The program is conducted outside of 
medical facilities to emphasize that LiveSTRONG at the YMCA is 
about health, not disease. 

-Contributed by Hannah Thomas

Families show gratitude on 
Teacher’s Appreciation Week to 
all of the child care teachers for 
all of their hard work and for 
taking such great care for their 
children each and every day! 
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Wellness Wednesdays Welcomes HOC Drip Infusion 

talking about IV Therapy and its benefits at 

Metuchen. 

Metuchen’s Pop Up Baby 

Pantry is collecting much 

needed diapers, baby formula 

and wipes for the Jersey 

Central Diaper Bank. 

Grace Early Learning Center gives out “tacos” for 

Tasty Tuesday during the Week of the Young Child, 

giving families an easy meal idea to do together! 

Tender Smiles 4 Kids Mobile Dentistry visits 

Harborview Early Learning Center to examine, 

clean and x-ray the preschooler’s teeth. 

Teen Leader’s Club raises 

$134 for the Annual Support 

Campaign by holding a 

basketball tournament! 

Oakcrest Community Pool is open for business! 

Students from Our Savior’s Learning Center 

created cards for their moms for  Mother’s 

Day. 

Centenary Early Learning 

Center has fun celebrating 

Alumni Day “Under the Big 

Top”. 

Metuchen YMCA celebrates National Senior 

Day on May 25 to share a day of good health, 

health screenings, fitness classes and 

vendors. 
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Led by Angela Sielski from Keller Williams Elite Realtors in Metuchen, Oakcrest received some major upgrades! As 

a part of the company's volunteer day, Keller Williams staff worked hard all day to paint, plant and decorate the 

Community Pool.  Everything came out amazing and we know 

our members will enjoy the beautiful pool and grounds this 

summer! 

-Contributed by Caroline Rankin

The 2022 Annual Support Campaign kicked into high gear in March and April. With the combined effort of 

more than 125 volunteer campaigners, including all Association Board Members, Branch Board Members and 

Committee Members, we have raised more than $300,000 on our way to our goal of $370,000.  Campaigners 

are the heart of our success, many putting in hours to reach out to donors for support. Some of the ways our 

staff and volunteers have creatively campaigned include:  

• Art Shows at Edgar Early Learning Center and Edison Branch YMCA 

• Phone-a-Thons at South Amboy Branch and Metuchen Branch 

• Coin Drives at Harborview and Metuchen Branch 

•  “Camp-aign” Kickoff at Edison Branch 

• Restaurant Tours and Give Back Days from restaurants like La Rosa Pizza, Panera, Chuck E. Cheese, 

Costa Verde, Gem Bagels, Mulberry Street, D’Italia Restaurant, Jersey Pizza Boys, Good Vibes and 

more. Some are still to come.  

• Shopping days at Kendra Scott 

• Meals To Go from Grace Early Learning Center and Spring Festival at Our Savior’s  

• Bake Sales by our Teen Leaders Group 

• A Craft Beer Tasting at the Parlor at Hailey’s 

• A Virtual Beer Tasting hosted by the Child Care Branch 

There are so many more ways that our wonderful supporters are volunteering their time and energy to make 

sure that no one is turned away from the YMCA due to inability to pay for services. Every neighbor, child, 

senior and family will be able to take part in the services they need thanks to these efforts.  

Thank you to all the staff and volunteers who have been instrumental in getting us to our campaign goal. If 

you would like to join in the fun, please call Elizabeth Bennett at 732-516-2087 or email 

Elizabeth.Bennett@ymcaofmewsa.org to get involved. 

-Contributed by Liz Bennett 

mailto:Elizabeth.Bennett@ymcaofmewsa.org
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YMCA Day Camps 
 

Camp Munsee (Grades K-6) 

65 High Street, Metuchen 

Camp Munsee, Jr. (Ages 3-5) 

Director, Gabriella St. Fleur 

732.548.2044 
 

Camp Oak Tree 

1775 Oak Tree Road, Edison 

Director, Jennifer Guthlein 

732.494.3232 
 

Camp Oakcrest 

970 Inman Avenue, Edison 

Director, Bradford Lindsey 

908.756.9853 
 

Camp SAY 

200 John T. O’Leary Blvd., South Amboy 

Director, Lori Fragoso 

732.553.9622 
 

Camp Lenape 

520 Hoes Lane, Piscataway 

Director, Meghan Doriety 

732.562.2302 

3 

14 

15 

17 

21 

22 

 

8 

13 

20 

 

 

Y Learning Center Day Camps 
 

Centenary Early Learning Center 

200 Hillside Avenue, Metuchen 

Director, Melinda Wilson 

732.548.5468 
 

Our Savior’s Learning Center 

50 Calvert Avenue E., Edison 

Director, Shyby Joy 

732.548.0523 
 

Ken Shirk Learning Center 

445 Old Post Road, Edison 

Director, Cindy Shields 

732.287.1131 
 

Colonia Learning Center 

400 Inman Avenue, Colonia 

Director, Heidi Robbins 

732.340.9622 
 

Avenel Learning Center 

238 Avenel Street, Avenel 

Director, Heidi Robbins 

732.636.1100 


